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Hello, 

I am a public health nurse, and I support HB 2773  because scholarships, student 

loan forgiveness and repayment assistance, childcare subsidies, tuition assistance, 

sign-on bonuses, etc., specifically for employees of local public health agencies are 

all excellent and meaningful ways to keep people working in public health, to 

advance their careers, thereby improving the health of the public. 


